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Silvia Medrano

From: Amparo Martinez
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:52 AM
To: Silvia Medrano
Cc: Leah Alarcon; Catalina Yang
Subject: January 5th - Self-assigned Flex Day Online Workshops

Hi Silvia,  
 
Can you please send the following email to allusers?  Thank you! 
 
 
Sent on behalf of the Professional Development Committee:  
 
Good morning OC Family, 
 
The Professional Development Committee will host a virtual professional development day  for the 
January 5th 2023 self-assigned flex day with workshops available through Go2Knowledge and the 
Vision Resource Center. 
 
Our college has access to over 120 pre-recorded webinars and many more live webinars through 
Go2Knowledge (Go2K) to meet your professional development needs. The link can be accessed from 
your portal, under the Resources for Staff > Professional Development. 
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Categories include: 

 Institutional Effectiveness > Enrollment Management 
 Student Populations > First Generation, LGBTQIA, Students with Disabilities 
 Student Success > Advising, Health & Wellness, Retention 
 Teaching & Learning > Teaching Diverse Populations, Teaching Strategies 

 
In addition, there are numerous learning modules available under the Vision Resource Center, 
sponsored by the State Chancellor’s Office https://login.visionresourcecenter.cccco.edu/login.  If it is 
your first time visiting the Vision Resource Center, click on the New? Start Here tab. 
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Some currently featured online classes include: 
 

 “I Don’t See Color, I Just See People: Becoming Culturally Competent” - this 
module examines the way in which the U.S. educational system perpetuates inequity and 
introduces various frameworks that can be leveraged to promote cultural competence and 
improve students’ experiences on campus.   

 “Playing Behind the Screen: The Implicit Bias in Our Colleges” - this module 
introduces implicit bias and how it manifests on a college campus. The module offers strategies 
to address implicit bias at the institutional level to improve the educational outcomes for 
students and experiences for everyone on our campuses.  

 
Both of the above resources are available year-round, however we hope you will take the time to 
explore the various opportunities on Thursday.  .  
 
We have reserved the computer lab in Condor Hall 342 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
should you like to view a webinar in that space on Thursday, January 5th. We will have a 
limited number of headphones or you may bring your own.  
 

Amparo Medina M.S.  
Student Activities Specialist | ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT  
President, CLASSIFIED SENATE 
 

 
4000 S. ROSE AVE 
OXNARD, CALIFORNIA 93033 
PHONE: (805) 678-5114 
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